
JACKSON TRUSTEES OF THE TRUST FUNDS MEETING MINUTES 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 7, 2021 

 
The teleconference meeting was called to order at 4:33pm by Chair Helene Matesky.  Also attending were 
Treasurer Chris McAleer and Clerk Dan Andrews. 
 
The minutes of the June 2, 2021 were approved as presented. 
 
Helene moved to approve the withdrawal request from the Select Board of $163.00 from the Wentworth 
Wildcat Fund (0029) to pay for signage at Jackson Falls.  The payment would be from the interest gained 
from the account.  Dan seconded the motion.  Approved unanimously.  The invoice was checked prior to 
the vote and found to be in order and the fund had sufficient amounts to cover the expense. 
 
After discussion, it was decided to have the next meeting in person at the Town Office.  We hope to have 
our investment advisors from Bank of New Hampshire in attendance at that meeting. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:43pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Daniel J. Andrews, clerk 
 


